District 10 Policy on SafeSport Training Requirements

1. Coaches “current” must complete the training before roster sign-off.

2. Coaches “new” can request an extension from the D10 Director if needed.

3. D10 Board Members are required to complete the SafeSport training.

4. D10 recommend’s strongly that Association Board Members also complete the SafeSport training.

5. On 12/31/14, any coaches that have not completed the SafeSport training will be removed from the roster(s).

There is no cost for the SafeSport training and there is no cost to register with USA Hockey for volunteers and/or ice managers.

Coaches have a 3-month period to complete before roster sign-off.

District 10 is hosting a SafeSport training session on September 16, 2014, 6:30 PM at the Rogers Arena.  Scott Grey, MNH Chair will be instructing the training.  Otherwise you can complete on your own.

RSVP to the D10 Director, Colleen Donovan – space will be limited.

